Embassy of India

Moscow

Advisory for Indian nationals in Bryansk, Belgorod and Kursk Regions

In view of the recent security incidents in Bryansk, Belgorod and Kursk
regions, Indian nationals are advised to take necessary precautions and temporarily
relocate outside these regions. Any Indian national or student requiring any
assistance may contact the Embassy at email: edul.moscow@mea.gov.in or
telephone number +7 965 277 3414.
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